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Subject: Board and Commission Member Reappointments 

Date: 12/18/2023 

To: City Commissioners 

Re: Reappointment Status of Current Board and Commission Members 

I am writing to inform the City Commissioners about the reappointment status of current members 

serving on various boards and commissions within our city. Please find the details below: 

Civil Service (3-year term) 

1. Terry Dvorak – Does Not Desire Reappointment 

2. Megan Lindquist – Desires Reappointment 

Board of Adjustment (3-year term) 

1. Shawn Soehren – Desires Reappointment 

Dickinson Municipal Airport Authority (5-year terms) 

1. Shawn Soehren – Desires Reappointment 

2. Jon Franstsvog – Desires Reappointment 

City staff has reviewed the performance and contributions of the members seeking reappointment and 

is pleased to recommend the approval of those individuals who have expressed a desire to continue 

their service. The dedication and expertise demonstrated by these members have proven valuable to 

the effective functioning of their respective boards and commissions. 

Please take note of the members who have expressed a desire for reappointment and those who do not 

wish to continue their service. This information, along with the staff recommendation for approval, will 

be crucial as you consider the future composition of these boards and commissions. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your dedication to the well-being and continued progress of our city. 

Thank You, 

Dustin Dassinger 

City Administrator 

 


